
Help us plan improvements to the Putah Creek 
Parkway and the east end of the Arboretum! 

Saturday, March 2, 2013 
1:00 – 2:00 pm Site walk with the designers 
 meet at the back of the Whole Foods parking lot 
2:00 – 3:00 pm Community design workshop 
 University Park Inn and Suites meeting room, 1111 Richards Blvd. 

The City of Davis and UC Davis Arboretum invite you 
to attend a site walk and workshop to discuss 
improvements to the Putah Creek Parkway between the 
railroad tracks and I-80 and the east end of the 
Arboretum.  Planned improvements include: 
 
- Native plantings and invasive plant removal  
- New pathways and benches 
- Habitat enhancement for wildlife and pollinators 
- Wayfinding and educational signage 
- Safety and visibility enhancements 
 

For more information contact Emily Griswold, (530) 754-8038, ebgriswold@ucdavis.edu 
Special thanks to University Park Inn and Suites for sponsoring this meeting 
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